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Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
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4th Sunday of Easter  

26th April 2015   

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat   25th   7.30pm Patsy and Johnny Lynch, Ballincragga 
    Jimmy Carmody, Knocksaggart  
    Mary and Noel Foley, Rathfoland 
Sun  26th 11.00am Paddy Corry, Lemenagh 
    Jerry Kennedy, Ennis Road 
Mon 27th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue  28th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Wed 29th 10.00am Daily Mass 
    7.00pm Annie Lovett, Ballinacragga. Her grand daughter Nicole 
Thur 30th    10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri    1st 10.00am Daily Mass  
    7.00pm First Friday Mass followed by Exposition  
Sat    2nd   7.30pm Micheál Boyce, Carrowmeer, and his grand parents Nancy and Patrick 
Sun   3rd  11.00am Michael Grogan, Kilnasoolagh       

 
Wells 
Sat    25th    6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun   26th  10.00am Sunday Mass 
Sat    2nd   6.30pm Jimmy O’Brien, Kilulla and deceased members of the O’Brien Family, Clonmoney   
Sun   3rd   10.00am Sunday Mass 
 
Carrigerry 
Sun   26th 9.00am Sunday Mass   
Sun   3rd 9.00am Sunday Mass   

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank  
Holidays at 7.30pm in the upstairs meet-
ing room in Newmarket Church  

Last week’s Church  
Collection 
€1476.90 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 
086 3024238 

Please leave a short message plus your contact details  
and a member of the society will call you back 

Recent Deaths: Pray for the happy repose of the souls of 
 
Declan Sheedy, 127 Kilnasoolagh Park  
Paddy McNamara, Avondale and late of Ballygireen 
John Murnane, Stonehall 
P.J. Devitt, Ballinooskny  
 
May they rest in peace 

 
On the First Friday of each month there is Exposition of 
the Blessed sacrament after evening mass. 
 
On the First Saturday of each month the Fatima hour is 
held from 2-3pm in the village church. The Rosary is  
recited continually  

The Sacristans of the three churches wish to thank 
all those who supported their spring collection. 

 

Congratulations to the girls and 
boys of Clonmoney School  
who received their First Holy  
Communion this weekend.  

At the Grotto in Avondale 
 

The Rosary will be recited 
from 7pm at the Grotto in 
Avondale for the month of 
May on days that there is no 
evening mass.  
             All are welcome 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

GAA NEWS: Fixtures; 

Sunday April 26: Clare Cup Div1A: NOF vs Sixmilebridge in SMB at 12:00 

Saturday May 2: Clare Cup Div1A: NOF vs Crusheen in NOF 

Sunday May 3: Clare Cup Div2: NOF vs Ennistymon in Ennistymon. 
 

Results:   U14 Hurling Championship: Corofin 2-09 NOF 1-11 

Clare Cup Div1A: NOF 0-14 Cratloe 0-14 

Clare Cup Div2: Ruan 0-19 NOF 1-10 
 

Lotto: Numbers Drawn; 17, 22, 24, 28  / Jackpot: €7850  / No Winner 

€40 Winners: Mary Hartigan, Chris Brennan, Ruby McGrath, Eugene 

O’Flanagan, Tim Tierney.   Online Winner: Veronica McMahon 

Next Week’s Draw on 26/04/15 at The Crabtree with a Jackpot of 

€8000.  Online Buyers are entered into an exclusive draw for the next 

five weeks. 
 

Spring Clean: Due to the unprecedented success of our Scrap Metal and 

Clobber Collections, they will run again this weekend for the final time. 

Don’t forget to avail of our free service where we will collect items for 

the Scrap Metal, contact Freddy McInerney (086 224 5157). Thanks to 

all those who have helped or contributed in any way. 
 

Club Summer Camp:  Our hugely popular club summer camp returns in 

July. It will be jam-packed with spot prizes and celebrity guests. Early 

booking advised, to secure a spot contact Bob Enright (087 221 2528). 
 

Underage Kits: A limited amount of Club Underage Kits are still  

available, to ensure you don’t miss out, order a kit from Davy McCor-

mack (087 374 9033). 
 

All-Ireland Glory: Congratulations to Brid Enright who was corner back 

on the Mary Immaculate College side that won the All-Ireland  

Intermediate Camogie title. 

Pilgrimages 
 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  The Diocese has 
been allocated extra capacity to bring pilgrims who are 
sick or need assistance to Lourdes in the Diocesan pil-
grimage on 26th June to 1st July. This is an ideal oppor-
tunity for people who have never had the opportunity 
where all your medical and caring needs will be looked 
after while in Lourdes.  A special price of €575  is avail-
able for this section and a medical form needs to be 
completed. Details can be got from Fr Tom 
Ryan  Shannon Pilgrimage Director for the Diocese on 
(061) 364133.  
 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock this year will take place 
on Sunday 5th July, sharing with Ferns as we have in 
previous years.   

 
Medjugorje Irish Centre 7 nights B&B, flight and transfer 
for €566 on 6th, 11th and 18th May. Contact 0144 345 10  

iCatholic player - Vocations Sunday 
A new five part series on hearing and answering the call to Diocesan Priesthood 
- Called and Chosen - is being launched on the iCatholic player this Sun-
day.   See iCatholic.ie or download the App for iPhones and iPads. 
A Question of Faith 
The following new episodes of 'A Question of Faith' are now available on the 
iCatholic player 
What is the current situation for Vocations in Ireland? 
Fr Ruairi O Domhnaill discusses his experience of a new confidence and interest 
around vocations to the diocesan priesthood. 
What has the Church to say on the Marriage Referendum? 
Eamonn Conway talking about the series of articles in The Irish Catholic on the 
same sex marriage debate  
How is the Church now safeguarding children and caring for Survivors? 
we hear about the on-going work of the National Board for Safeguarding Chil-
dren, Towards Healing and Towards Peace. 
http://www.icatholic.ie/answering-the-call-priesthood/  

Roslevan Physiotherapy clinic will be hosting a free talk at the Temple Gate Ho-
tel in Ennis on Wednesday the 29th of April 2015 at 7:30pm. There will be talks 
from Trish Sutton, A manual lymph drainage and massage therapist and Matthew 
O'Brien a Chartered Physiotherapist. The talks will cover the following topics: 
1. Advise for Patients at risk of developing Secondary Lymphoedema following 
Cancer Treatments by Trish Sutton.  2. Managing back pain by Matthew O'Brien. 
These talks are free to attend and anyone interested can phone Roslevan Physio-
therapy Clinic on 065 6848331/email matthew@roslevanphysiotherapyclinic.ie  

Anam Cara is holding its monthly Parent Eve-
ning on Wednesday 6th of May 2015 from 19:30 
to 21:00 in the Ballybane Enterprise Centre,  
Ballybane, Co. Galway. All Anam Cara Services 
are available free of charge to bereaved parents.  

Would you like to become a Handmaid or Steward 
at Knock Shrine? 

Knock  Shrine Society, on the occasion of its 80th anni-
versary, is now recruiting voluntary helpers, both Hand-
maids and Stewards—for this year’s  Pilgrimage Sea-
son. Those wishing to become members, must be at 
least 18 years of age and can be, after that, in their 20’s, 
30’s, 40’s and 50’s. Women should contact Mary 
Neary, Honorary Secretary, Knock Shrine Society, St 
Brigid’s Knock, Claremorris, Co Mayo, by post or tele-
phone: 094 9388110. Males should contact Tom Neary, 
Chief Steward, Logatemple, Claremorris, Co Mayo by 
post or telephone: 094 9371619: mobile 087 3396086 
or email: tomandcarmelneary@eircom.net 
 

***** 
What are you doing for the May Bank Holiday Week-
end?  Why not come on a guided reflective journey 
through the Burren at this special time ( May is Burren in 
Bloom Month)?  Further information Mary 087 9701130 

***** 
 
Required for Clare Youth Service Community 

Employment Scheme:    
Clerical Assistant:-  Reception /Administration/

Secretarial duties -Vacancy No:926475;   
Caretaker/Driver:- General Caretaking, Meeting groups, 

Driving - Vacancy No: 923446.   
DSP criteria applies.   

Further details contact:-Tina Byrt 6845357  

Newmarket on Fergus 
Agricultural Show.  

 

Sun 3rd May - a Fun 
Family Day out!  

Venue: Dromoland Road. 
 

By kind permission of Land Owner John Killoughry  


